
What Are the Benefits of Paying through I-Remit? 

I-Remit has been praised by a number of different employers calling it ‘simple and easy to use.’  

Not only does it prepopulate with a list of past employees from your prior remittance report, 

but it is also processed through ACH transactions. ACH (Automated Clearing House) payments 

allows the bank and the New York City District Council of Carpenters Benefit Funds to quickly 

and easily clear electronic payments. Processing provided by the ACH allows for cheaper, faster, 

and more secure transactions than processing individual paper checks.  

Below is a list of benefits you will have by remitting through our I-Remit System. 

Eliminates the handling of paper check 

I-Remit reduces any payment problems due to lost, stolen, or misdirected checks, and 

eliminates mail delays.  You will be able to avoid any late payment interest assessed to your 

account due to the snail mail. Also, there is less room for error in data processing! 

Safe & Secure 

Approximately 9 million Americans are victims of identity theft, according to the Federal Trade 

Commission. The National Automated Clearing House Association estimates that 85 percent of 

identity theft results from the thief obtaining personal information from the victim's paper 

check, bank statement or credit card bill. ACH transactions occur electronically and 

automatically, which dramatically reduces the number of individuals who have access to 

personal or financial information. Since ACH transactions are electronic they cannot be 

misplaced, lost in the mail or stolen.  

Further Action List  

Employers who are on the Further Action list can resolve discrepancies quicker by paying 

online.  The remittance will come through real time into URBAN, the NYCDCC Benefit Funds 

administrative system, and allow for the funds to resolve the issues in a timely fashion. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding I-Remit, please contact our Employer 

Assistance Department and they will be happy to help you.  Employer Assistance can be 

reached at (212) 366-7386.   

 

 


